
      Next Week’s Program                    This Week’s Program 

 

Ed Harrison                    
Memorial 

Golf Scramble 

Financial Support for: 

  Meetings:  2nd and 4th Wednesdays, 11:45am                                                                                   
Old National Bank Building, Downtown; Blue and Gold Room   

Mail Club at:   P.O. Box 15905, Evansville, Indiana 47716 - 0905 
www.evansvilledowntownoptimist.org 

Evansville Downtown Charitable Foundation, Inc.  

           

 
"Achieving Our Goals” 

Optimist Club meeting was called to order by Prez Mike Burk who led the Pledge, Prayer and Creed.  
The meeting was held in the Christmas themed ONB Atrium at 10:00 AM to present the Club             
Foundation’s checks to the recipients.  Many thanks to Karen Morris for making arrangements for the 
room as well as refreshments. 
 
A reminder that Josh Paulson still needs members to sign up to ring the bell for Salvation Army’s      
fundraising effort on Friday, December 21st from 10 – 4 at the eastside WalMart. 
 
We are winding down on the Santa Clothes Club fundraising effort to be at the telethon on December 2.  
We are $300 short of our goal of $1,500 – of which our Foundation matches up to the $1,500. If you’ve 
not given and are planning to, please mail your check to Downtown Optimist Club Foundation, PO Box 
3882, Evansville, IN 47737 or give it to Ron. Given the telethon is this Sunday, if you don’t think the 
check will arrive in time, you could call Ron to let him know it’s on the way. 
 
Prez Mike gave an informative overview to our guests of the history of our Club’s Foundation 35 years 
ago.  It has given away hundreds of thousands of dollars to benefit the youth of our community.  
 
Prez Mike and our Club’s Foundation President Ken Dennis presented checks to the 33 organizations a 
total of $20,000.  A representative(s) of each organization gave a short overview of their mission and 
what the Foundation’s funds provided to them will be used for. 
 
Thanks to our Club’s official photographer for capturing the awarding of our checks to each                
organization’s representative as well as a group photo at the end. 
 
    -- Tim Deisher, November Bulletin Editor 
 
 
 
 

December 12th – DiLegge’s Banquet Room 
Youth Appreciation Students (parking be hind DiLegge’s) 

December 19th –ONB Blue Gold Room 
Club Christmas Party 

“Optimist OPTICS” 

Michael Burk - President 

Optimist Club of Evansville - Downtown  
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“Optimist OPTICS” - continued 


